
 

 

Resolution to transfer equipment between 

 the Natchez Trace Parkway and Tupelo Public School District 
 

The Tupelo Public School District has found and determined that certain property would 

be better utilized by the Natchez Trace Parkway. The board has deemed this equipment to 

be nonessential to any instructional program and to be removed from the district 

inventory.  The school board feels it is in the best interest of the school district to donate 

the equipment listed below to the Natchez Trace Parkway. This will enable the Natchez 

Trace Parkway to provide accessibility and accommodations to students wanting to use 

the Beech Springs Outdoor Classroom.  Therefore, the Tupelo Public School District will 

enter into a private treaty with the Natchez Trace Parkway, a federal governing 

authority, to donate the following item(s): 

 

Description Model Number Serial Number Value 

ALL-TERRAIN 

WHEELCHAIR 

EAGLE HD UNKNOWN $2887.00 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 

 

 

 

______________________________________________________       ____________ 

Tupelo Public School District, Board President                                         Date 

 

______________________________________________________       ____________ 

Natchez Trace Parkway                         Date 

 

 

 


